
 

 
 
 
        Friday 9th March 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Scholastic Book Club 
 

The children and staff had a lovely day on Monday celebrating World Book Day and they all 
looked fantastic in their out fits – thank you to all our parents and carers for providing them 
and for coming in to read with the children.  Pictures from the day will be soon be on our new 
website so keep a look out. 
 
Continuing with the theme of World Book Day and to encourage reading at home, our 
new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/robert-
miles to browse the latest books and order online.   There are some excellent deals for all 
ages and reading abilities and you can redeem your World Book Day token online.  
For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 25p in Scholastic 
Rewards which we can then use to purchase books for school. 
 
All orders must be placed online and the books will be delivered to school free of charge 
after the order deadline.   
 
Please place your order online by April 23rd, 2018 not the date printed in the book club 
leaflet.  

If the Book Club is a success we will continue to run this later in the academic year.   
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Barbuti 
Acting Head of School 
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